From: Sent: To: Beddington MPST 23 March 2010 15:12 Davies Trevor Prof (ENV) Beddington MPST

Cc: Subject:

CRU SAP

## Dear Trevor

Thanks for the information on the announcement, which all looks to be going well. As it happens, I met Ron Oxburgh last night and he duly mound at me about putting his name into the frame, but my distinct impression was that he was rather pleased. Knowing him, he will certainly make it work.

You may know that I also talked to Michael Kelly who was very positive and understood the absolute need for objectivity, particularly given his known stance.

I hope this is going to work out, but we have the right team so it should have every opportunity.

Best wishes, John



All emails and their attachments containing a meeting minute, decision or comment on a submission by the Chief Scientific Adviser must be filed in the appropriate Matrix folder and restricted as necessary by the policy team. This is in line with Cabinet Office guidance